
4171: REDUCTION IN FORCE - NON-CERTIFICATED STAFF 

Reduction in force is defined to be a reduction of the total number of non-certificated staff employed by the

District in one or more employee groups.  

In the event the District reduces the total number of non-certificated staff employed in an employee group,

the selection of employees to be reduced shall be based on factors deemed relevant by the District including,

but not limited to experience in the type of work required by the position in question and completion of

required training.  

The provisions of this policy apply to those non-certificated employees who are not covered by a Reduction

in Force provision within a written collective bargaining agreement.
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